
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

4th March 2024 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

I am writing to update you on some refinements taking place across the school from Tuesday 12th 
March. Next week we will be issuing a new timetable to students to start on this date. A reminder 
that Monday 11th March is an Inset day. 

The reason for the new timetable is to reflect a few staffing updates across the school. 

· Last week we welcomed Mr Oyewusi, who joins our science department as a science teacher. 

· This week we will be welcoming Miss Papazoglou, who will also be joining our science department 
as a science teacher. 

· After Easter we will be welcoming back Mrs Marsh, Head of Science, from maternity leave. 

This term we will also be saying goodbye to Mr Morris, who is relocating to be closer to his family. 
Mr Morris has made a fantastic contribution to the school throughout his time here and I want to 
publicly thank him for all he has done for Whitelands and wish him well for what I am sure will be a 
long and successful career in the teaching profession. 

Your child will still be following six lessons per day and we have aimed to keep continuity for 
students as much as possible with their current teacher. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Your sincerely, 

 
Mrs Edwards 
Principal 


